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SILVER CLASS 

We had the best time on our trip to Keydell's and completing the Christmas 

walk.  We have enjoyed making our Christmas cards and had fun in food 

technology making melting snowman with icing sugar and marshmallows. We really 

enjoyed all of the festive activities this week from our silent disco to Santa's 

grotto.  

 


